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GIVING SEX

WORKERS

A VOICE

We want to talk to people involved in sex work in Essex
to find out what works and what needs improvement
in regard to their health, care and wellbeing.

If you are currently, or have previously been, involved
in sex work, we would like to hear from you in
whichever way suits you best; this may be meeting for
a face-to-face chat, by phone or email.

We hope to raise awareness of the needs, as well as
contribute to improving outcomes, for people involved
in sex work, as we understand that there may be
additional barriers and issues which affect you
accessing and engaging with the services you need.

If you would like to find out more or have a discussion,
please get in touch. Complete anonymity is assured.

O 03005001895

e sharon.westfield-de-cortez@healthwatchessex.org.uk




